From: Marcia K McNutt [mailto:mcnutt@usgs.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 10:11 PM
To: rcamilli@whoi.edu; Paul A Hsieh; Bill.Lehr@noaa.gov; Ratzel, Arthur C; Donald.Maclay@mms.gov;

)E.GO\

Subject: PW: USGS Director McNutt would like to discuss BOP forensics

CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Friends of Flow Rate:

| just want to give you a heads up on some new information that | just learned about today that will have
great bearing on the flow rate. We do not yet have sufficient information to act, but | will be passing along
the infornation to you once | receive it. Please keep this information confidential, although | understand that
some of these views are available (although their significance may not be widely appreciated).

Basically the forensics that have been accomplished to date by the Nowegian firm DNV have determined
that the blind shear rams were closed and that the flow path is through limited areas (washed out
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